
Contact our state senator and 
representative that we have need 
of  financial help on health 
insurance.  This will come up in 
the legislative session that begins 
January 1, 2015.  Three 
members, Merle Kelso, Janet 
Wommack, and Charlotte 
Jackson, were to attend a District 
XV TRTA meeting in San 
Angelo on Tuesday, September 
16.  Rep. Drew Darby and Sen. 
Charles Perry would be speakers 
at the meeting.

The next CCRTA meeting will 
be October 20, 2014.

Members attending were: 
Cristie Bagwell, Wanda Barbee, 
Jamie Boren, Wanda Brewer, 
Linda Dagenhart, Judy Gibbs, 
Lana Goodman, Kay Gothard, 
Paul Gothard, June Gulley, Ann 
Hamilton, Brenda Hines, Bill 
Hood, Rhonda Hood, Mimzi 
Horn, Jerry Horn, Charlotte 
Jackson, Merle Kelso, Sug 
Lawhon, Pat Lee, Kathy 
McCown, Beth Prather, Gerald 
Sandusky, Leva Self, Brenda 
Smith, Charlotte Tounget, Janet 
Wommack, and Lee Wommack.  
Guests attending were Skip 
Casey and Terry Marrs.
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Council asked that Mr. Royall 
and Mrs. Thorn look for more 
information from T.C.E.Q. or 
the Plumbing Code.

The Council would like to talk 
more to Mr. Baker about 
drilling a new well for the City.

Mr. Gid Ware is asking for 
$1.00 per a thousand Mr. Royall 
has not discussed a yearly lease 
fee.  The City will be looking at 
an approximate cost of  $3 
million for a pipeline back to 
town.   The wells still need to be 
pump tested to see how much 
water it can produce and have 
these reports reviewed by a 
hydrologist.  There is a 
possibility of  using TWDB 
money for this project.

Mr. Royal let the Council 
know that the seal coat project 
would start in September. There 
being no further business, the 
meeting was adjourned.

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers Association met 
Monday, September 19, 2014, 
for a noon luncheon.  The 
meeting was held at the First 
Baptist Church in Bronte.

Bill Hood gave the invocation.
Following lunch and 

fellowship, Merle Kelso, newly-
elected president, presided over 
the business meeting.  She called 
on Skip Casey, interim 
superintendent of  BISD and 
Terry Marrs, interim secondary 
principal of  BISD for school 
news.  They told of  the 
upcoming bonfire and parade as 
Bronte celebrates homecoming 
over the weekend.

President Merle called on 
members to introduce 
themselves and tell what and 
where they taught school.  
There were 29 members 
present, but we are issuing a call 
for newly-retired school 
personnel to join CCRTA.  
Also, if  you have been retired 
for some time, please join.  
Contact Janet Wommack, Box 
365, Bronte, TX 76933.  You 
can choose to pay and not 
attend (you will miss a good 
meal).  We need membership 
numbers.

Paul Gothard, legislative 
chairman, urged members to be 
aware of  our health insurance 
problems.  Read The Voice, 
official news bulletin of  TRTA.  

Enjoying Tea Time at Bronte Health and Rehab Center recently were (from left) 
Shalon Hall and her mother, Marjorie Cooper, and Jean Fancher

On Sunday, September 7, 2014, the Bronte First United Methodist Church dedicated 
their new Fellowship Hall and Salt of  the Earth Food Pantry.  Attending the ceremony were the Bishop
of  the Southwest Texas Conference, Jim Dorff, San Angelo District Superintendent, Rev. Steve Purdy, 
Director of  Ministries Gini Christian, and former Bronte FUMC Pastor Rev. Matt Pennington.


